
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 11 Arrangements 
 
I am writing to advise of arrangements for the remainder of Year 11 and would ask that you read the content of 
this letter carefully. 
 

 Friday 27th May 
All students have a Chemistry exam tomorrow morning. After the exam, students may either remain in 
school for independent study to the end of the school day or may leave site to study independently at 
home. Please indicate  your preference on the consent form https://forms.office.com/r/t4qYfr1SqM. I must 
stress that if we do not receive confirmation from you, we will not be able to permit your child to leave site. 
Should you wish for your child to remain on school site and study until the end of the school day, provision 
will be in place to support this. 
 

 After half term 
After half term, students will only be required to attend site for their exams and any lessons for subjects 
they have yet to take exams in. Students must plan to arrive at school in  plenty of time for their exams. For 
a morning exam, they  must arrive for 8.20am as usual; for an afternoon exam, they must be on site by 
12.20pm. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to be on study leave (off site) until the end of the formal examination 
period, a designated, staffed study space will be provided for students. Students wishing to attend school 
as usual will be required to arrive and leave in accordance with our normal school hours and will be 
expected to remain in their allocated study space or subject lesson at all times. 
 

 Thursday 23rd June 
Following the physics exam in the morning, there will be an end of year 11 celebration including a leavers’ 
assembly, the traditional shirt signing and a surprise treat is planned. 
 

 Prom 
Prom tickets will be available for collection after each student’s final exam. Students will be required to 
have completed their sign off sheet that week. Please ensure all library books are returned. If you have any 
surplus uniform we would gratefully receive it for our uniform shop. 
 
We must remind you that we would like to ensure that all Six Villages core values are upheld by students 
up to the end of their time with us. Poor behaviour may result in the withdrawal of invitation to celebration 
events. 
 

 Parent Pay 
Any balances over £5 will be reimbursed. Please contact Ethan Burge on ebe@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk. 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/t4qYfr1SqM
mailto:ebe@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk


   
 

   
 

 

 Results day – Thursday 25th August 
We look forward to welcoming our Year 11 students to collect results from 10am-11am on this day. Families 
are welcome to attend also.  As well as the collection of results, the exams team will be available to answer 
any queries. Our Careers Lead will also be in attendance. 
 

 Presentation of Certificates and Awards Evening – Tuesday 6th December 
Our annual presentation evening is a very special occasion. Please save the date. Further information will 
be provided in the autumn term. 
 

I am exceptionally proud of all of our Year 11 students who have worked hard. I am also very grateful to my 
wonderful team of staff who have worked tirelessly to support your children with their exam preparation. Please 
encourage your child to continue revising over the half term break, allowing of course for some down time so that 
they return for their June exams refreshed and raring to go! 
 
Ofsted Parent View 
Finally, if you haven’t already shared your views of Six Villages this academic year, can I make one final plea and ask 
you to do so. Our postcode is PO203UE if you are not already registered. It only takes a few minutes and is invaluable 
to the academy.  https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views 
 
My thanks as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Paul Slaughter 
Principal 
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